
Next Club meeting will be�DATE�:  Tuesday, May 15, 2007� PLACE:�  Scott’s Valley Clubhouse,�
2298 Hendricks Rd, Lakeport�TIME:� Coffee hour 12:30, Meeting 1:00,  Program   2:00�

NEXT CLUB MEETING:  A Program ...�Invasive� Wildflowers�by Guest Speaker, Betty Lindvig�

of Potter Valley Garden Club, questions call Betty at 743-1203�

ANNOUNCEMENTS:� Sat. May 5th, Art & Nature Day, Rodman’s Slough -�Lakeport,� Nice/Lucerne Cutoff -�
We will have a booth ...come see us ...Andrea, David, Jo, Jerry, Betty, Diane, Helen, Celesta, Myra.�

Fort Bragg:� Rhododendron Plant Show and Sale - May 5th & 6th - 964-4435�
Willits:� Garden Club Flower Show & Plant Sale, Sat. May 5th. 9am.  12:30-3:00, 459-2927 at Willits Senior Center�

Ukiah�:   Garden Club Tour, $20.  Sunday, May 20th.  Call Rebecca 485-1511�
Mark your calendar!�

 Installation of New Club Officer’s and Annual Potluck Picnic is on Tues,�June 19th� - 5pm.  Check your year-�
book, it will be at 4280 Lakeshore Blvd, Lakeport at Fred and Helaine Christensen’s Residence.  Bring a covered dish to�

share and a folding chair ...We’re planning fun!   - Family, Friends, Neighbors are Welcome!�

Mendo-Lake District Picnic�will be hosted by� Clear Lake Trowel & Trellis Garden Club.�
DATE�: Wed, June 27th,�TIME:� 9:30 - 2ish�,�LOCATION:� Kelly’s Family Kamp, Hwy 20. coming from Ukiah,�

take Scotts Valley Turn off (on right side of the road). ½ mile from Blue Lakes Lodge.  1 mile to Kelly’s, it will�
be on left.  Luncheon is $10,�RSVP to Barbara Swanson 262-0636.�

Welcome the Incoming District Officers�...Director - GinaBelle Smith (Trowel & TrellisGC),�
Recording Secretary - Jeaneen Hostermann(UkiahGC), Treasurer - Bonnie Cook,(WillitsGC),�

Corresponding Secretary - Peggy Clinton,(PotterValleyGC)�

Celebrate National Garden Week with us.�..First full week of June.  We will be  making and taking�
flower arrangements to various local locations.   Lake Kabatin Flower Arrangers group will be collecting�

flowers for making & taking in honor of�National Garden Week�. If you have an idea or would like to help with�
this activity please call, Nancy Benkelman 263-6665.  Let’s Celebrate our passion!�

E�ver gone to a California Garden Club Convention?� Here’s your chance.  CGCI Annual Convention in�
 Bakersfield - all are welcome, June 4-7, 2007. Reservations are preferred -�

information and registration is available on the the website:  www.CaliforniaGardenClubs.org.�

Field Trip and Tour to Sweet Memories Butterfly Farm in Potter Valley,� Saturday, July 28th�,� when the�
butterflies are actually “doing their thing”.  This field trip is prepaid, per person, in advance and is non-refundable.   We�

will have a car pool leave from the Safeway parking lot at 10am.  Bag lunches are recommended.�
Questions? Call Vice President, Claire Grieve, 263-3575.�

Happy Birthday� to our May Garden Friends: Thelma Dangel 5/18, Pat Hopper 5/22, Leslie Jones 5/30.�
- please let me know your birthday if I don’t have you in our yearbook - thanks.�

 Clear Lake Trowel & Trellis has a new board for  next season:  President - Claire Grieve,�
Vice President - Celesta Deter, Treasurer - Nora Gerrard, Corresponding Secretary - Mary Pat Adams,  Recording�

Secretary - Linda Waterstraat.  On Behalf of Clear Lake Trowel & Trellis, We�“Thank You for your service.”�

Sunshine Cards sent:�  Roger Beto, MaryAnn Worth.  Chairman, Claire Grieve 236-3575�
“Happiness is knowing a flower will grow where you’ve planted a seed.”�

Gina-Belle Smith, President  www.clttgc.org  964-3798�


